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01.11.17   Weekly Newsletter 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Tuesday 14th November 5.00 – 8.00 Parent Interviews 
Wednesday 15th November Flu Vaccinations day 
Thursday 16th November 4.00 – 6.00 Parent Interviews 
Thursday 16th November Children in Need Day 
Friday 17th November Inset Day (school closed to pupils) 
Thursday 23rd November 7.00 – 9.00 Parent Council Meeting 
Monday 4th December Pinocchio Pantomime in school P1-P7 
Wednesday 6th December Choir to perform at St Machar Academy 

Christmas concert 
Monday 11th December 9.30 & 2.00 P1 - P3 Christmas concert 
Tuesday 12th December 9.30 & 2.00 P4 – P7 Christmas concert 
Tuesday 12th December Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 13th December P1-P7 to HMT for Pantomime (pm) 
Thursday 14th December P1 Party (pm) 
Friday 15th December P2 Party (pm) 
Monday 18th December P3 Party (pm) 
Tuesday 19th December P4 Party (pm) 
Wednesday 20th December P5 Party (pm) 
Thursday 21st December P6 Party (pm) 
Friday 22nd December 9.30 P1-P7 to St George’s Church 
Friday 22nd December  P7 Party (pm) 
Friday 22nd December  Last day of term 
Monday 8th January 2018 First day of term. 
 
 
Children in Need 
As we are closed to pupils on Children in Need day due to the in service day we will be celebrating 
this on Thursday 16th of November.  The theme this year is spots, so we are asking the children to 
dress up in spots for the day and to donate £1 for the privilege.  The children will undertake 
activities in their class during the day to help them understand the purpose of Children in Need. 
 
Parent Interviews – reminder 
The parent interviews are on Tuesday 14th of November and Thursday 16th of November.  If you 
have not yet received your appointment time please contact your child’s teacher to arrange this. 
 
 
Parent Council Discos 
We wish to thank the Parent Council, all the parent volunteers and staff for the very successful 
Bonfire Discos.  We would also wish to thank SHMU for providing the disco – they were a big hit 
with the children.  It was so good to see the children and the parents having such a good time. 
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Parent Council email address: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
School Website: http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

 

 
School Closure - Reminder 
A reminder that the school is closed to pupils on Friday 17th of November as this is a training day 
for staff.  On this day the majority of Riverbank Staff will be learning about Emotion Coaching, 
whilst the Riverbank SMT will be learning about Visible Learning – feel free to google these to find 
out more! 
 
School Photos 
You should have received your child’s school photo example by now, could you please ensure that 
all orders are returned to school by Tuesday 14th of November.  We cannot accept any orders after 
this date but you can still order online although this does incur a delivery charge. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


